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Issue 6: Farewell Guests 



 
What do scientists use to freshen their 
breath? 
 
Experi-mints 
 
 

DAILY JOKE 

Carnival Day Gets Underway 

As we get one step closer to the end of  Agoonoree 2018, we have arrived at a day that is 

a celebration of  all the hard work that everyone has put in to this camp. Carnival day 

has been a very successful event with all Scouts, Guides and Guests having a blast and 

enjoying all the activities that were available.  

This is also the day we say farewell to 

all guests as they depart camp after 

this fun day is over. We hope all 

guests had an amazing time at camp 

and take back memories that will last 

forever. We look forward to seeing 

everyone next year for a great Movie 

Set themed camp.  


